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Dear Parents,

Following Mr. Kinson’s promotion, Mrs. Burns will take up a teaching post in Year 6 during the
summer term. Mrs. Burns joined Marsh Hill at the start of the spring term and has a wealth of
experience teaching across the Primary age phase and particularly in Key Stage 2.

Mrs. Burns will work with the existing Year 6 team to help to prepare your child for their transition to

secondary school. She has had a full handover meeting with Mr. Kinson.

Mr. J. Cusack
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